UPPER PILOTAGE COMMISSTION
MINUTES OF MEETING
OCTOBER 18, 2022

The Pilotage Commission for the Port of Georgetown had a Conference Call meeting on
October 18, 2022 for the purpose of holding a meeting.

Attending Commissioners

Lep Boyd Laura Smith
Edwin Jayroe Wick Stuart
Tom Winslow Steve Strickland

Chairman Boyd called the meeting to order.
Chairman Boyd made the motion to approve the agenda and the minutes of the April
meeting.

Old Business
-No ships
-1 agent call
-By pass channel — city and county trying to get a plan for channel
-Proposal — maintain at 12ft behind town
-Wick Stuart — plan to close off the Sampit Cut to improve flow and
restore depth
-Cost prohibitive

New Business
-Regulatory Review: Review 2017 response
-Motion made to approve Review by Tom Winslow and second by
Lep Boyd

Steve Strickland is to ask County Administrator about status of port transfer from state
to county.

LLR Admin. Report

-One active Pilot — Edwin Jayroe
-Inactive Pilots — William Tiller and Douglas Miller

There being no further business, motion was made by Lep Boyd to adjourn and second
by Steve Strickland.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven G. Strickland
Secretary



